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HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 
 

Happy Birthday to all of our 
children having birthdays in     

February: 

FEBRUARY 2024 
 

This month’s science curriculum    
topics include: Shadows, Abra-
ham Lincoln, Dental Health, and 
Solar System.  
 
This month’s art curriculum top-
ics include:  Taking Care of Our 
Teeth, Valentine’s Day, Presi-
dent’s Week and Day & Night. 
 
This months three in a row 
books will be: Be My Valentine 
by M.J Carr and Clifford’s First 
Valentine’s Day by Norman 
Bridwell, The Story of Valen-
tine’s Day by Nancy J. 
Skarmeas and The Sweetest 
Valentines by Jane E. Gerver, 
Guess How Much I Love You by 
Sam McBratney and Arthur’s 
Great Big Valentine by Lillian 
Hoban. 
 

Valentine’s Day Parties  
 

Our Valentine’s Day parties 
will be Tuesday, February 
14th. Sign-ups for the parties 
are up in your child’s room. 
Don’t forget to wear your red 
and pink! 
 
If your child would like to  
exchange Valentines with 
his/her classmates please 
only fill out the from on the 
cards. This makes it much 
easier for the children to 
pass out the cards them-
selves.  
 
Remember that we are a nut 
free school. Please do not 
send any products to school 
that contain nuts including 
peanuts or peanut butter. 

 

SPRING BREAK  
 

We will be enrolling for Spring 
Break camp starting this 
month. Spring Break Camp is 
the week of March 15th - 
March 22nd  you will need to 
fill out the permission slip to 
sign up. You will be billed for 
what you sign up for so please 
be as accurate as possible. 

Julia Feng 
Noah Gutierrez 
Penelope King 

Andrew Longville 
Ethan Longville 
Deacon Morgan 

Cloe Porrovecchio 
Mia Prabhudial 
Landon Rabette 
Viviana Rosales 
Gemma Trotta 
Skyler Tucker 
Hannah Zhao 

 
Teacher 

Miss Vyntaysia - 3rd  
Miss Odina - 15th  

K-4 GRADUATION   
INFORMATION 

 

Save The Date: 
May 24, 2024 

 

7:00pm  
 

(Graduates must arrive  
dressed in proper attire by 

6:30pm) 
 

Graduation picture days are 

March 5th.  
 

*Pictures are in graduation 
attire. 

 

SPRING PICTURES 
 

We will be having Spring     
pictures taken on March 6th 

and 7th. Please dress siblings 
together and let both lead 

teachers know what day you 
want their photos taken.   

 

Wednesday, March 6th - 
Room 1, Room 2, Room 7, 

Room 9 and Room 13. 
 

Thursday, March 7th -   
Room 3, Room 4, Room 8, 

Room 11 and Room 14. 


